
Concern for missing man from
Bonnyrigg

Police  in  Bonnyrigg  are  increasingly
concerned for the welfare of a missing
man.
Steven Young  has not been seen since he left his home address
in Bonnyrigg sometime between the hours of 2230 18th April and
0900hrs 19th April 2021. 

An appeal for information has been circulated on social media.

Any person with information as to the whereabouts of Steven is
asked to contact Police Scotland on 101 quoting reference
number 1793 of 190421.
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